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Parents, Coaches and Skaters:

DO YOU KNOW ABOUT
THE NEW FIGURE SKATING

TESTING SCORING SYSTEM?

LEARN ALL ABOUT IT AT THE
FREE JUDGES SEMINAR
NOVEMBER 7, 2018  -  6:00 to 8:00pm at OIC

The Judges will explain the new scoring system for testing as well as various aspects

of the judges’ roles in competitions, expectations that judges have for skaters,

and will answer your questions!  This seminar will provide valuable information

for parents, coaches and skaters that will benefit skater performance in the

upcoming competition season.

RSVP TODAY to JDeAngelis@brewsterlaw.com
Don’t miss out on this unique event!

Oh, and there is an ESCAPE ROOM for parents and skaters!

All attendees are required to RSVP and must be members of Tulsa

FSC or currently enrolled in Oilers Skating School LTS program.


